
   

          
 Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  August 6, 2024 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: 2024 City of Grand Junction Building Lighting Upgrades IFB-5483-24-DD 
  

Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements have 
been clarified, modified, superseded, and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 

Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1. Question: The bid mentions a total of 20 locations, but plans are provided for only 4 sites. Are the 
 plans for the remaining sites available, or should we use the 4 provided plans as the standard? 
 Answer:  No, the plans for the remaining sites are not available. Only use the site plans to reference 
 the buildings they are for. Use bid schedule IFB-5483-24-DD for fixture quantities. 
 
2. Question:  The number of fixtures listed on the plans exceeds those on the bid form for the same 
 site. Which one should we refer to as the master list? 
 Answer:  Use bid scheduleIFB-5483-24-DD for fixture quantities. Some facilities have fixtures 
 previously upgraded.  
 
3. Question:  For some fixtures in the retrofit category, a wraparound lens and wire guards are required. 
 Would you accept a replacement for these products? If we offer an alternative product, the wire guard 
 or wraparound lens might not match the size of the existing fixture. We suggest either installing a new 
 fixture or just replacing the lamps.  
 Answer:  We would except a replacement for these fixtures if they have a wire guard/wraparound 
 lens. On retrofit fixtures, we feel the wire guard/wraparound lens are reuseable. 
 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted. All other conditions of the 
subject remain the same. 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


